
Foam Encasement
with Pocket Coil

Soft Cotton Feel
Fibers

Center & Lumbar
Support

Bio Gel Foam
Green Bio High
Density Foam

360° edge support foam
encasement provides
greater stability, a
comfortable firm sitting
edge, and reduces
motion transfer across
the sleep surface while
the pocket coils give a
substantial support to
your body. 


Core Medium Plush
Sleep Great

ORGANIC BLEND FABRIC

BIO FOAM

LUMBAR SUPPORT

POCKET COIL

GEL

FOAM ENCASE

SIZE COIL COUNT SIZE COIL COUNT

TWIN
TWIN XL
FULL

544
578
738

FULL XL
QUEEN
KING

782
968
1122

Zone Pocket Coil

Beautiful breathable soft
touch feel designed to
intensify both air flow
and moisture helping to
promote balanced
temperature at the sleep
surface.

Zone pocket coil system
is designed according to
the human body shape
to match different
support needs in certain
areas: head, neck,
shoulders, hip, back and
legs. With the Zone
Pocket Coil system ideal
spinal alignment is
achieved. 

Provides flexibility and
additional reinforcement
within the core ensuring
appropriate posture
support while preventing
the mattress from
sagging.

Gel infused memory
foam not only provides
significantly more body
support, but it also
creates an ideal
temperature regulated
sleep surface. Breathable
construction permits
optimal airflow.

Soy based bio foam
offers improved
durability, strength, and
support over
conventional foam cores.
Based on natural
renewable materials, soy
foam provides a higher
level of comfort. 

Warranty

20 year warranty- pro rated after 10
years- ask tom for details


